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1st March 2022 
 
Dear Malala Parents and Carers, 
 
Re:  Multi-Sports Afternoon at Longfield Primary on 21st March 2022 
 
On Monday 21st March, Malala Class will be participating in a multi-sports event at Longfield 
Primary School (Dukes Ave, North Harrow, Pinner, Harrow HA2 7NZ). 

The purpose of this event is to develop your child’s competitive abilities, having enjoyable 
sporting experiences, whilst providing them with an opportunity to meet and learn with 
children from the local area. On the day, the children and adults will walk to Longfield at 
13:15 for a 13:45 start.  The afternoon will finish at 14:45 which will give them time to be 
back for home time at 15:15. 
 
All children should come to school on this day in their sports kit; 

• Plain white t-shirt 
• Blue shorts or tracksuit bottoms 
• Socks 
• Trainers 
• Warm waterproof coat 

 
All children should also have a labelled water bottle that they can take with them. Please be 
assured that Covid measures are being put in place to reduce any risk which may arise. If 
you would like to discuss these measures please get in touch. 
 
If there are inclement weather conditions on the day, we may need to rearrange this event 
but this will not affect our usual home time. 
 
Please ensure you return the reply slip by Wednesday 16th March latest. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss Thurlow 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Re:  Multi-Sports Afternoon at Longfield Primary on 21st March 2022 
 
FAO: Miss Morgan 
 
I give permission for my child …………………………………………………………….. to attend 
the multi sports day event at Longfield Primary on Monday 21st March.  
 
Name of parent/carer………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Medical condition(s)………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Emergency contact details (phone number)…………………………………………………...…… 
 
Signed………………………………………………….……….                       
 
Date…………………………. 
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